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Dear Minister Trad,

| would like to state my objection to the Termination of Pregnancy Bill 2018 that will be introduced and
voted on by our elected representatives.

| believe all human life is sacrosanct and the life of an unborn child is equally so. | say unborn child because
that is what | believe we are talking about, the child even up to the 22 weeks stage of the pregnancy is not
just a mass of cells.

There are no doubt extreme cases where the ongoing pregnancy is a serious risk to the health of the
mother and an early termination prior to 22 weeks is recommended by medical professionals.

| urge you to not pass this Bill for the sake of the child who will not grow up to experience life on this
wonderful planet as well as for the many mothers who will later experience regret over their decision to
abort their child.

Regards

Kevin & Sue D'Arcy
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